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From: Northwest Leadership Seminar <bridget@ofca.org>
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2022 .32 AM

To: Nancy Edwards

Subject: 2022 Northwest Leadership Seminar Cancellation

NORTHWEST
LEADERSHIP SEMINAR

SERVING NORTHWEST
LEADERS SINCE 1969

Greetings,

We are emailing to inform you that the 537 Annual Northwest Leadership :
Seminar, “Embracing the Future of Change: Leading with Inspiration and
Resilience” which was scheduled for March 2 through 4, 2022, has been
cancelled due to the current environment of the pandemic and the spread of the

Omicron variant,

We were hopeful to meet in person in March, and we understand how muéh
this seminar means to the public safety leadership community. The safety and
health of this community is our primary concern, and we are incredibly thankful
for your support, as well as the support of our loyal vendors and sponsors
throughout the pandemic. We appreciate your understanding and look forward

to seeing you back in person in 2023.
Please don't hesitate to contact us if there are any questions.

Sincerely,



